From: Smith, Alicia [mailto:Alicia.Smith@tkcholdings.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 2:47 PM
To: Fran Stevens <FStevens@cityofbn.com>
Cc: Tommie Pierson <TPierson@cityofbn.com>

Subject: Youth Commission July 2020

Hi Fran,

Also, here are the minutes for July 2020 - Youth Commission. I will be on the call today and can provide the Youth Commission minutes.

Youth Commission met July 20th at 7 pm. Discussion was the Sunshine Law and posting our meetings to the public. We then provided the product that was purchased and bagged the items for the Youth. Coloring Books and crayons were distributed to the children on July 24th at the Rec Center. We also discussed the Youth Commission events and are now planning for year 2021 due to covid.

Thank you and Have a Great Day!

Alicia Smith BFN - Youth Commission 314-764-1242